From: Rep Salinas

To: Ross Danielle

Subject: FW: OPPOSE HB3063

Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 10:35:39 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Amber Kollie <amberdawnk@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 27,2019 8:11 AM

To: Rep Schouten <Rep.SheriSchouten@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Wilde
<Rep.MartyWilde@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Hayden <Rep.CedricHayden@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Nosse
<Rep.RobNosse@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Alonso Leon <Rep.TeresaAlonsoLeon@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Rep Boles <Rep.DenycBoles@OregonLegislature.gov>; Rep Drazan
<Rep.ChristineDrazan@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep KenyGuyer <Rep.AlissaKenyGuyer@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Rep Mitchell <Rep.TiffinyMitchell@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Noble <Rep.RonNoble@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Rep Salinas <Rep.AndreaSalinas@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Prusak
<Rep.RachelPrusak@oregonlegislature.gov>

Subject: OPPOSE HB3063

Dear Oregon Representative,

I have never sent an email to a representative before this, but I care deeply for my country, for my people, so it’s
time for me to say something.

I care about the rights of the people and the freedoms we have living in the country.

We are proud Oregonians and love this State.

What’s important to me now, it that there is medical freedoms for ALL Americans Our freedom should be protected
and preserved.
I strongly OPPOSE HB3063

Please know that I am not against vaccines.

But I am against a persons right to decide being taken away from them.

If they want themselves, or their children to undergo a medical procedure or have a drug injected into their body that
should be their choice.

What type of world do we live in if a person doesn’t have that choice?

Please do not make medical procedures mandatory for all.

This is my lament,

The people need their voice, their freedom, with guidance of course, but do not force mass decisions like this upon
us.

Do not begin to lord your rule over us.

We are a diverse group of people with different needs, and while things may be good for some, it does not mean
they are good for all.

We need our freedom, with your care.
We need our voice, with your support.

Thank you so much for your time and understanding,

Amber Kollie
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